
Dear colleagues,

HERI SCI – the Association of Young Researchers in Heritage Science Slovenia cordially invites you to

participate in the 1st International Conference of Young Researchers in Heritage Science, taking place on

Thursday, April 10, 2025, at the Faculty of Humanities, University of Primorska.

The event will feature two thematic sessions, where young professionals and researchers will present

their projects in the field of heritage science. Additionally, a roundtable discussion will be held, bringing

together renowned international experts, cultural heritage managers, and policymakers to explore the

role of cultural heritage in achieving sustainable development goals.

 Registration is mandatory, but attendance is free of charge. Register here: 

Instructions for submitting a presentation can be found at the link:  

We welcome contributions from young professionals at all career stages, from early-stage researchers to

postdoctoral scholars. For more information, please contact heriscislo@gmail.com.

We look forward to your participation!

1     International Conference of Young Researchers in Heritage Science 
April 10, 2025

University of Primorska, Faculty of Humanities 

Young Researchers in Heritage Science Slovenia

HERI SCI

https://forms.office.com/e/Bj5rLhqtdH

https://forms.gle/rbjJPbLZMHQJUwPt9

Coorganizer Partners

st


